
Our students will be lifelong learners who will be resilient, compassionate, self-sufficient members of society.
CCSD will provide an environment that empowers every student, every day to transfer their learning to life.
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It has been a busy, but good school year leading into summer break. We are looking forward 
to starting on our summer construction projects. A bit of a line up on the projects that the 
Maintenance department is taking on this summer.
 The Elementary School major projects we have are, replacing the old siding, constructing a 
new East wall to the covered basketball/play area, replacing gutters and down spouts, painting 
the school, and resurfacing the concrete to the front entrance. Pressure washing the sidewalks 
and repainting the curbs and parking lot lines.  On Interior we are painting the cafeteria, and 
striping and waxing the floors. Along with general grounds maintenance. 
 The middle school we will be working on the roof, patching leaks, and soft spots. Replacing 
gym high bay lights, converting the locker rooms over to LED lighting, pressure washing 
outside and painting parking lot lines. 
  The High School we will be replacing bad windows in the school, finish staining portions of 
the outside of the school. Pressure washing sidewalk, curbs, and painting parking lot lines. 
Remodeling and painting a classroom, rebuilding three circulation pumps, cleaning all the Air 
Handler Units, VAV’s and CV’s. Along with general grounds maintenance.   
 The Head Start building we will be pressure washing the building, replacing portions of their 
deck, painting and installing gutters.
  At the MOD’s we are going to be cleaning, replacing decking, and replacing gutters and 
downspouts.
If there are any questions regarding district maintenance, fleet maintenance and or the 
janitorial service, please feel free ask.

Daniel Nelson
Maintenance Director 


